
To:   Bruno Haineault   
E-Mail:   bhaineault@dtwc.com
From:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   February 06, 2008

Subject:   FCC file number 0224-EX-PL-2007
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Bruno Haineault,

Please provide the following information:

1) How will other licensees be protected from harmful interference since the requested ERP is too big?

2) Please provide a detail description of the experiment and is this experimental activity or not?                   
            Also provide the correct radius or explain why 400 m?

3). Please provide the number of equipment being used for this experimental.    

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   February 06, 2008 may result
in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section
1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at
https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/prod/oet/cf/els/index.cfm by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     6071


